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Date   
 
Student Name 
Student Address 
City, State Zip code 
 
Re:  Transfer of Rights  
 
Dear   
 
This letter serves to notify you and your parents that when you reach the age of majority under New 

Hampshire State law, age 18, that your rights will transfer to you.  This change moves you one step 

closer to the independence of adulthood.  For further information, please refer to the New 

Hampshire Standards for the Education of Children with Disabilities Ed 1120.01(b), CFR 300.320(c) 

and CFR 300.520. 

The New Hampshire procedural safeguards are attached.  This handbook provides you with 

information about parent/child rights in the special education process. 

 If you have any concerns or questions regarding this anticipated change, please feel free to call me at 
603-428-3269. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sandra Pickering 
SAU 24 
Director of Student Services 
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